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A full investigation should be made into the following and charges brought against the guilty parties:  
 
1. Animal welfare – the number of dogs killed and injured,  
industry incentives to re-home greyhounds, incidences of doping  
and the adequacy of data collection regarding the number of  
pups born, injury rates and the number of dogs killed.  
 
And then the nasty business of racing dogs should be abolished. This is a cruel industry and the dogs 
shouldn't be subjected to such barbarism. 


